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ZMPC2015

International Symposium on Zeolite and Microporous Crystals 2015
Sapporo Convention Center, Sapporo, JAPAN, June 28 - July 2, 2015

March 20, 2015
Dear Prof. Shengjun HUANG
We would like to express our sincere appreciation for your contribution to International
Symposium on Zeolite and Microporous Crystals 2015 (ZMPC2015), to be held in Sapporo,

Japan on June 28 - July 2, 2015.

You are cordially invited to the conference, and we believe that your participation is

significant and fruitful to benefit all the participants, as well as the future of ZMPC.

We hope that you are able to accept this invitation, and we look forward to your

participation in this conference.

Yours sincerely,

Takao Masuda

Chair of ZMPC2015
Faculty of Engineering
Hokkaido University



ZMPC2015

International Symposium on Zeolite and Microporous Crystals 2015
Sapporo Convention Center, Sapporo, JAPAN, June 28 - July 2, 2015

March 20, 2015
Dear Prof. Sujuan XIE
We would like to express our sincere appreciation for your contribution to International
Symposium on Zeolite and Microporous Crystals 2015 (ZMPC2015), to be held in Sapporo,

Japan on June 28 - July 2, 2015.

You are cordially invited to the conference, and we believe that your participation is

significant and fruitful to benefit all the participants, as well as the future of ZMPC.

We hope that you are able to accept this invitation, and we look forward to your

participation in this conference.

Yours sincerely,

Takao Masuda

Chair of ZMPC2015
Faculty of Engineering
Hokkaido University
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International Symposium on Zeolite and Microporous Crystals 2015
Sapporo Convention Center, Sapporo, JAPAN, June 28 - July 2, 2015

March 23, 2015
Dear Dr. Xiujie LI
We would like to express our sincere appreciation for your contribution to International
Symposium on Zeolite and Microporous Crystals 2015 (ZMPC2015), to be held in Sapporo,

Japan on June 28 - July 2, 2015.

You are cordially invited to the conference, and we believe that your participation is

significant and fruitful to benefit all the participants, as well as the future of ZMPC.

We hope that you are able to accept this invitation, and we look forward to your

participation in this conference.

Yours sincerely,

Takao Masuda

Chair of ZMPC2015
Faculty of Engineering
Hokkaido University



